

Notice of Public Hearing in Guthrie CSD

The Board of Trustees of the Guthrie Common School District will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on October 15, 2012, in the Board Room of the district for the purpose of reviewing and hearing public comment on the Financial Integrity Rating System of Texas rating for the district, and for the disclosure of reimbursement and compensation documents related to the superintendent and Board.
